10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Privare Secretary

17 January 1991

I am writing on behalf of the Prime
Minister to thank you for flying him and his
party to Paris on Monday. I know Mr Major
was most grateful to you and your crew for
your patience when the departure time was
changed.

As always, the flights were smooth and
the cabin service was excellent. (The birds
at Villacoublay were a bonus!)

C. D. POWELL

Flight Lieutenant Mike Crymble




